
   
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice of Public Hearing Notice is hereby given that the Veterans Memorial Hospital will hold a public 

hearing on the proposed Plans, Specifications, Form of Contract, and Estimate of Costs for the 

construction of the Postville Clinic Project.  

 

The public hearing will be held at 1:45 pm (Central Time) on May 20, 2025, at Project Site, 132 &134 West 

Greene Street, Postville, Iowa, 52162.  

 

Any persons interested may appear and file objections to the proposed Plans, Specifications, Form of 

Contract, and Estimate of Costs for the project described below. 

The work includes, but is not limited to, interior renovations of a 4,600 sq. ft. building in downtown Postville 

to a Family Practice Clinic located at 132 &134 West Greene Street, Postville, IA 52162. 

 

Proposed drawings and specifications may be viewed at Veterans Memorial Hospital, Waukon, IA 52172, 

in the Maintenance Office until the date of the Public Hearing. 

 

Published by order of the Board of Veterans Memorial Hospital located in Waukon Iowa. Notice published 

May 14, 2025.  

 

END OF SECTION 


